
 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

Hyland Hills Park and Recreation District Patrons 
 
     (March 12, 2020) -- The Coronavirus (“COVID-19”) is now causing international, 
national and local concern. Colorado Governor Polis has even declared a state of 
emergency in our state.  
  
    In consideration of this serious, fluid and rapidly changing situation, the Hyland Hills 
Park and Recreation District is monitoring the situation closely, keeping your safety at 
the forefront of all decisions regarding procedures and any potential rescheduling of 
programs at our facilities.  
 
    However, in the meantime, please be assured that we are prioritizing and enhancing 
cleaning protocols at all of our facilities. We have also posted signage in restrooms to 
remind guests and employees to wash hands and practice self-protection at all times. 
Everything we do at Hyland Hills Park and Recreation District is geared toward providing 
enjoyable and healthy activities for you and your family, and we will continue to do that.  
  
   There is currently no known vaccine to prevent the COVID-19 and it is imperative to 
help contain the spread of it wherever possible. In the best interest of all our 
employees, patrons, residents and friends, please adhere to the following practices and 
advice from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC): 

- Avoid close contact with anyone who is sick; 
- Clean your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially if 

you have been in a public place, or after blowing your nose; 
- Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands;  
- Put distance between yourself and other people; 
- Cover cough and sneezes; 
- Stay home if you are sick. 

 
More information is available at www.cdc.gov. 
 
Stay healthy!  
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